From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca|]
Sent: September-12-16 5:00 PM

To: BoardSec

Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2016-0061

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:
if the ontario government is in a place of requiring a rebate to consumers, how is it then
conscionable to increase the local rate to absorb that back to the industry that created the issue in

the first place?

Name: Kevin Fenning
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